
 

Good Morning 
  
For your information: 
  
Lives Worth Living on PBS 
  
On Thursday, October 27, 2011 a documentary titled Lives Worth 
Living is a window into the rich history of the disability rights 
movement that led to the successful passage in 1990 of the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, one of the most transformative 
pieces of civil rights legislation in American History. 
  
Lives Worth Living premieres on the Emmy Award- winning PBS 
series Independent Lens. 
  
Funding provided by the Corporation for Public Broadcasting (CPB) 
with support from the Spaulding Rehabilitation Network. 
  
Thanks for taking the time to tune in. 
  
Marilyn MacNab 
 

 
 


